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MAY 2024 ISSUE  

 
 NEW 

BUSINESS 

Need volunteers to 

help mow around the 

clubhouse, please 

reach out if interested!  

 
   

  

The ARA match was a 

success! 

Derrick needs some 

people to help with 

the mechanics of the 

trap fields.  

ATA shoot was a 

success with almost 30 

shooters! 

 

PROJECT UPDATES 

         

 

Ongoing/Completed:  

A garbage bin was added by the 

road.  

Main entrance was cleaned up. 

Sink hole in the road was repaired. 

Electrical repairs are being 

completed through the woods.  

 

Upcoming:  

Paint the flagpole.  

Build new gun racks in trap/skeet 

area.  

Fix the gap in the door.  

Fix trim on the high skeet tower.  

Add speakers to clubhouse for 

educational use and ATA shoots.  

JOIN US! 

Have an idea you 

would like to see 

implemented at the 

club?  

Come to our next club 

meeting on Monday 

June 24th at 7pm. 

  



 

 

MAY 2024 ISSUE 
 

Old Business:  

Club would like to hold a swap meet 

around the end of June or July.  

There is interest in building a 5-stand at 

the club to bring in more clay target 

shooters.  

Looking to hydroseed the bank behind 

the rifle range to help with 

flooding/drainage.  

High School trap raffle was completed 

off DSA property.  

 

Congratulations to our elected board 

members! 

Brett Johnson 

Martin Perez 

Ryan Sworthwood 

Ryan Kruger 

Kristy Wagner 

Joe Perri 

 

Approved Purchases:  

Umbrellas for score keepers 

to use during ATA shoots. 

 

Red Dot sites to help with 

‘learn to shoot’ events. 

 

Patches for 25 and 50 straight 

trap and skeet. 

  

  

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

    

 

June 8th: ARA 22LR Shoot 

 

June 22nd: ARA 22LR Shoot 

 

June 24th: Club meeting at 7 p.m. 

 

June 29-30th: ATA Zone Shoot 

 

 
 

   

 

New club officers:  

President: Tina Holmes 

Vice President: Scott McLavy 

Secretary: Aileen Kukulis 

Treasurer: Joe Perri 


